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20167 Blancpain Gt Sprint Budapest

Budapest ,25/ 08/2017.
To the Stewards of the Meeting
To the Race Director

To SRO Series Manager

The Competitor KESSEL RACING - Licence number 37 informs that its car
number #11 drivers Michael Broniszewski and Giacomo Piccini will be not
taking part to qualifying and Races. The Driver Michael Broniszewski will be not
in condition to drive due to a bad flue; for this reason we have decided to
retire car #11 from Budapest Event.

We apologise for this and we stay at your disposal for any further information.

Best regards
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